Your surgery needs



YOU!!!



The Lordswood Group of three surgeries wish to restore the pre-covid system of patients being involved with planning, problem-solving etc.

The patients' reference group (PRG)

Would you like to be consulted about questions of concern? This would be by email maybe once or twice a month, and you'd have ten days to send back your views.

The patients' participation group (PPG)

We shall invite some PRG members to consider joining the participation group. PPG members meet with a Group partner and one or two staff every two months or so to discuss issues and problems and also to plan the newsletter, annual survey and events for patients.

Are you interested in joining us?

To find out more and to tell us of your interest please visit our website https://lordswood.org.uk/ppg-patient-participation-group/ or please ask at reception for further details.

Please note by requesting to join us, you are consenting to your contact details being shared with the Chair and the person looking after membership.